
From: Kotsen, Chris Psy.D. [mailto:ckotsen@somerset-healthcare.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2009 5:51 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008 
 

I would like to make a recommendation to make a few slight amendments to the proposed rules 
(recommendations in bold).  

"MHPAEA requires the criteria for medical necessity determinations mad under the plan....be 
made available by the plan administrator...to any potential beneficiary ,or contracting provider in 
writing upon request." 

The reason for any denial under the plan...be made available by the plan administrator to the 
participant or beneficiary or provider in writing in accordance with regulations. 

Best Regards,  

 

Chris Kotsen, PsyD, CTTS  
Program Manager, Tobacco Quitcenter  
Somerset Medical Center  
110 Rehill Ave.  
Somerville, NJ 08876  
Phone (908) 685-2902  
Fax (908) 685-2548  

 


